City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy
Mayor

August 2, 2018 Koounucy
TO: The City Council

RE: RRFB High/Parmenter and
Portable Crosswalk Markers

Dear Councillors:
| respectfully request a transfer in the amount of $27,000.00 for two projects:
1. Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) for both sides of High Street at

Parmenter Road and
2. 54 Yield to Pedestrian Portable Crosswalk Markers to be placed at approved

locations.
FROM:
Traffic Signage #310-480-2006-6421 $27,000.
TO:
Traffic-Portable Crosswalk

Markers #310-480-2006-6420 $17,000.
Traffic:RRFB High Street @

Parmenter #310-480-2006-6423 $10,000.

Enclosed are communications from the Traffic Engineer. Mr. Garvin will be available to
answer any questions regarding these requests.

Sincerely,
2
nnette A. McCarthy
JAM/tbm _
encl.

cc. Michael Garvin

610 Main Street © Waltham, Massachusetts 02452 o (781) 314-3100 o Fax (781) 894-9581
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June 27,2018

Honorable Mayor Jeannette McCarthy
City Hall

Waltham, MA 02452

Dear Mayor McCarthy:

As per the vote of the Traffic Commission on June 21, I respectfully ask that you request
the City Council for funding in the amount of $17,000 for purchase of up to 54 “Yield to
Pedestrian” Portable Pedestrian Crosswalk Markers.

These markers can be placed in the middle of the roadway at approved locations as
determined by the Traffic Engineer and approved by Traffic Commission.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact this office.

Sincerely yours, 7
//IM W

J. Migthael Garvin, P.E.
Traffic Engineer

IMG/l1g Filename: 18-0104let

RECEIVED
JUN 27 2018
MAYOR'S OFFICE
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June 27,2018

Honorable Mayor Jeannette McCarthy
City Hall

Waltham, MA 02452

Dear Mayor McCarthy:

As per the vote of the Traffic Commission on June 21%, I respectfully ask that you request
the City Council for funding in the amount of $10,000 for the purchase of a Rectangular
Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB).

This RRFB unit will be installed on both sides of High Street at Parmenter Road.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact this office.

Sincerely yours,
/’M/(AM// é’"ﬁ

J. Michael Garvin, P.E.
Traffic Engineer

IMG/l1g Filename: 18-0105lct

RECEIVED
JUN 27 208
MAYOR'S OFFICE



